

Dear Parents and / Guardians:

September will be here before we know it. We would like to ask for your cooperation in preparing the children for 1st grade.

Supply List-

- *Backpack
- *Art Smock (can be an old t-shirt/labeled with their names)

We will supply your child with <u>ALL</u> of the other items.

Donations

Donations for the following items are always welcome:

- *Tissues
- *Baby wipes
- *Paper towels

We hope you enjoy your summer. We look forward to an exciting school year. Thank you for your time spent helping to prepare your child for a successful start to first grade.

Sincerely, The 1st grade Team